
BOARD OF EDUCATION OF HARFORD COUNTY 
 

INFORMATIONAL REPORT 
 

DECISION ON CONTRACT AWARD FOR SECURITY ACCESS CONTROL 
CONVERSIONS FOR MULTIPLE LOCATIONS 

 
JANUARY 23, 2023 

 
Background Information: 
 
 The Procurement Department, on behalf of the Safety and Security Department, is 
requesting approval to award a contract to Skyline Technology Solutions located at 6956-F 
Aviation Blvd, Glen Burnie, MD 21061, in the amount of $299,754.70.  
 
Discussion: 
 
 The Safety and Security Department is requesting approval of this contract for Access 
Control System Conversions at twelve (12) schools throughout the district. The Access Control 
System Conversions include upgrading intercom door stations, desktop microphones and door card 
readers. Conversions will be completed at the following schools: Bel Air High, C. Milton Wright 
High, Deerfield Elementary, Edgewood High, Emmorton Elementary, Hall’s Cross Roads 
Elementary, Joppatowne Elementary, Meadowvale Elementary, North Bend Elementary, Prospect 
Mill Elementary, Ring Factory Elementary, and William S. James Elementary. In addition to the 
equipment and installation, the contract includes onsite training for school staff as well as 
instructions for intercom use.  
 

The contracting vehicle for this project is Carroll County Public Network Consulting and 
Technical Services contract #49-F-1-18/19.  
 

The funding source for this project is the Maryland Center for School Safety (MCSS) 
School Safety Grant Program (SSGP).  
 
Superintendent’s Recommendation: 
 

The Superintendent of Schools recommends that the Board of Education accept the 
recommendation made by the Procurement Department and award the contract to Skyline 
Technology Solutions in the amount of $299,754.70. 

 
This contract is effective through November 30, 2023.  
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